

Tuesday 22nd October 2019

Dear parents and carers of 1B
Unfortunately I will not be able to hold a Parents Evening for 1B after the half term as I will be absent from school for a short time following minor surgery.
I'm very much looking forward to speaking to you all about your children and will arrange another chance to meet with you when I have recovered.
Please do not be worried about me – the surgery is very minor and I will be back as soon as possible.
Thanks
Miss Kay

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/

